
Federal Student Aid 2006 Fall Conference Technical Track Evaluation 

1. Please check whether you are:

IT School Staff
Software Developer
Third Party Servicer
Other – Please specify ________________

2. Which of the following 2006 sessions were the most helpful to you and your organization?
You can select more than one.

XML: Tools and Trends
Financial Aid for Technical Staff
E-Authorization
XML: Advanced Concepts
Data Transport Standards
Service Oriented Architecture
Security Architecture: What Does It Mean?
First-Time SAIG Users
Integrated Postsecondary Education Database (IPEDS)
Cyber Security
Birds of a Feather
Did not attend any technical track sessions

3. Which of the following 2006 sessions should be offered again in 2007?
You can select more than one.

XML: Tools and Trends
Financial Aid for Technical Staff
E-Authorization
XML: Advanced Concepts
Data Transport Standards
Service Oriented Architecture
Security Architecture: What Does It Mean?
First-Time SAIG Users
Integrated Postsecondary Education Database (IPEDS)
Cyber Security
Birds of a Feather

4. What three major technical topics or concepts would you like to have addressed at the 2007 
conference?

5. How often should the Federal Student Aid Conferences offer a technical track?

Every Year
Every Two Years
Every Three Years
Never



6. Overall, how satisfied were you with the technical track:

Very Satisfied
Satisfied
Neither satisfied or unsatisfied
Unsatisfied
Very Unsatisfied
Did not attend any technical track sessions

7. Please provide at least one best thing about the 2006 Fall Federal Student Aid Conferences 
technical track.

EMAIL Text

On behalf of the U.S. Department of Education, Federal Student Aid, thank you for attending the 
2006 Fall Federal Student Aid Conferences.  We are delighted that you were able to attend and 
we hope the conference met your professional expectations and needs.

At the 2006 Fall Federal Student Aid Conferences, we offered a technical track consisting of 
topics related to Information Technology.  We plan to offer a technical track again at the 2007 
Conferences.  As we plan for these Conferences and future years, it is important that we receive 
feedback from our customers.  Please take a few minutes and fill out the overall Conferences 
technical track evaluation form.  We estimate that this survey will take approximately ten (10) 
minutes to complete.  

To complete the evaluation survey, please click on the link below.  The deadline for completing 
the evaluation is January X, 2007.

If there are others in your organization that did not receive this survey that attended the technical 
track at the 2006 Fall Federal Student Aid Conferences, please feel free to share this with them.

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me.

Thanks again for your participation.  Your feedback is greatly appreciated!

Mary

Mary Haldane
Chief of Staff
Chief Information Office
Federal Student Aid
U.S. Department of Education
202-377-4324
mary.Haldane@ed.gov
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